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FIRE MANAGEMENT BOARD 

FMB Memorandum No. 17-002 
Date: 30 June 2017 

TO: FMB Executive Board Members 

FROM: Larry Sutton, Chair, Fire Management Board 

SUBJECT: Completion of Wildland Fire Predictive Services Program Review – Assessment Phase  

This memorandum distributes the Wildland Fire Predictive Services Program Review Report that 
addresses the assessment phase of the FMB Wildland Fire Predictive Services Program Review 
that was tasked on September 1, 2016 (FMB Tasking Memorandum 2016-001).   
 
This assessment evaluated the effectiveness of the current Wildland Fire Predictive Services 
Program to meet the changing business requirements of wildland fire management.  The FMB 
received and accepted the attached report documenting the assessment on June 21, 2017.  
Please distribute the report as appropriate within your agencies. 
 
The assessment phase identified several issues that warrant further attention to improve the 
service and function of the program.  The FMB is preparing a new tasking to address 
prioritization, evaluation, and resolution of these issues.  
 

I want to express my appreciation to the members of the Task Team for their commitment to this 
program review and its goal of improving the Wildland Fire Predictive Services Program.  
 
Attachment 


